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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

We are proud to present this letter of appreciation to

Lampson International LLC

Mr. Bill Lampson

On behalf of ConocoPhillips Alaska, Inc. we would like to recognize Lampson
International LLC for your outstanding performance in support of our 2011 Beluga
Wellhead Compressor Project in Alaska.

Your experience, professionalism and attention to detail, was a valuable contribution to
the overall success of this project. It is obvious that the decision to utilize your company
and port facilities in Pasco, Washington for this project was the right one for
ConocoPhillips Alaska, Inc.

The safety culture exhibited by your company and on site personnel during this project
is note worthy and appreciated by all of us who witnessed the safe loading and
offloading operations both in Pasco, Washington and here at our landing and staging
site in Alaska.

A special thanks to Rusty Rutherford not only for his planning abilities, guidance,
suggestions and recommendations that contributed to our overall success. But also for
his patience in accommodating an ever changing load out schedule and added scope of
work requests.

When the need arises, we would welcome the opportunity to work with Lampson
International LLC and your group of professionals.

Thanks

 your help and support,

s

Mandy Pogany
Project | ead

Bill McKenney

Cook Inlet Portfolio Manager Capital Projects Manager




